
 
 

 
 February 14, 2020 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Docket UG-200018 (Advice No. 2020-01) 

PSE’s Natural Gas Tariff Filing – Do Not Redocket  
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) submits in connection with Docket No. UG-200018 the following 
tariff sheet to replace the tariff sheet that accompanied PSE’s January 8, 2020 filing which was 
submitted under PSE’s Advice No. 2020-01. This filing includes the following portion of the 
Company’s WN-U2 tariff for natural gas service.   
 

1st Revision of Sheet No. 1137-A, Natural Gas Supplemental Schedule 137, Carbon Offset 
Service (continued) 
 
 

The purpose of this substitute filing is to remove pilot-specific language no longer applicable 
now that the Carbon Offset Service will no longer be operating as a pilot program. At 
Commission Staff’s suggestion, PSE is removing verbiage from the Special Conditions of 
Service Section of Schedule 137 which states that the Company makes no guarantee of any kind 
that this program will result in the development of any amount of greenhouse gas emission 
mitigation.  
 
The tariff sheet described herein reflects the original issue date of January 8, 2020, and effective 
date of February 29, 2020. Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the 
Commission’s rules and regulations, is being made by posting the proposed tariff sheets and 
attachments on the PSE web site in accordance with WAC 480-90-193. This tariff change does 
not increases recurring charges nor restrict access to this service.   
 
Please contact Veronica Martin at veronica.martin@pse.com or (425) 457-5624 for additional 
information about this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-
2142.  
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Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachment:  
Natural Gas Tariff Sheet, listed above 
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